
 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 1996 

 

Mr. Warren DeBrueys 

120 Bayberry Drive 

Riverwood Subdivision 

Covington, LA  70433-4702 

 

Re: Metropolitan Crime Commission Records 

 

Dear Mr. DeBrueys: 

 

I would like to thank you for your cooperation during my recent visit to New Orleans. I anticipate that 

CBD Docusource will soon finish copying the selected Metropolitan Crime Commission (MCC) 

records that have been in your possession and that they will promptly return the records back to the 

custody of the Metropolitan Crime Commission.   

 

Once CBD Docusource ships copies of the MCC records your records to our offices in Washington, I 

will contact you again to arrange to send you copies of the records we receive. 

 

It was nice to see you again and I do appreciate your continued cooperation and hospitality.  The 

MCC records will be an important addition to the JFK Assassination Records Collection at the 

National Archives.  As always, please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Laura Denk, Esq. 

Attorney/Analyst 


